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P.O. Box 671 
St. Francis, MN  55070 
501(c)(3) 47-1293645 
Helping our Military Past, Present and Future…. 

Dear Potential Donor, 
 
This year Support the Troops MN is celebrating 17 years of support for our hometown heroes.  
This organization is dedicated to providing Rapid Response (within 48-hrs) to our active soldiers 
and veterans with financial hardships.  Rapid Response makes Support the Troops MN unique in 
our cause, as other outlets for aid and support can take months to provide help.   
 
We continue to see a growing need for financial support in our MN communities for these 
families.  Our team is 100% volunteer, and we have worked hard to make an impact, but we 
cannot do it alone.  We have already touched the lives of thousands in need throughout the 
state of MN and we need to do more.    Last year alone, we provided over $100,000 in 
assistance that touched over 150 military family members across 22 counties.  After a record 
January of providing $25,000 in aid, we are on a pace to triple our aid this year, but we need the 
funds to do so!   
 
Our largest fundraising event is scheduled for June 17th, 2023 and it will be our 17th annual Golf 
Tournament and Silent Auction at Majestic Oaks Golf Course.  Your contribution will help us 
raise much needed funds through our tournament events!   
 
We are asking you to consider being an item donator for the 2023 year.  Items you donate are 
used in the following ways: 

• 2023 Silent Auctions – the auction will be an on-line auction to reach maximum 
participation and recognition of our donators staring 1-wk before our event and include 
all followers of our cause and attendees of our event.   

• Golf Tournament Raffle Items – items are used to sell raffle ticket for prizes for our 250+ 
guests of our tournament.   

• Golf Tournament Attendee Gift Bags – items are donated to be placed in our gift bags 
provided to attendees for use during the 8-hour day of our fund-raising event.  This 
provides great advertising for all companies and can include any marketing items you 
want to supply. 

 
Please consider helping us help those that have served for you. This format of donations helps 
aid one of largest sources of revenue for our fund.  If you have any questions about our group or 
events, please contact us. Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,         
Nicole Giesie – Director of Operations                       Please send donations to: 
Katie Ogdahl – Director of Donations                        Support the Troops MN, Attn:  Nicole Giesie 
                                                                                          2717 225th LN NW      

          Oak Grove, MN 55070 
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Donator Name:         _______________________________________________ 

Donator Items:                _______________________________________________ 

Address:      _______________________________________________  

City/State/Zip:      _______________________________________________ 

Contact Name:                _______________________________________________ 

Contact Phone/Email:   _______________________________________________ 


